
 

 

 

 

Thompson Mill Water Main Replacement Project: July 11, 2025 

Greetings, 

On behalf of the Thompson Mill Water Main Replacement Project, our construction crews have 

completed all phases of work on this project, as required by DWM.  Approximately 10,000 

linear feet of aging pipelines have been replaced. Our team would like to express our gratitude 

for your support and cooperation.  

Should you have any general inquiries regarding, the Thompson Mill Water Main Replacement 

Project, please do not hesitate to call the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-986-1108 or 

email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. For 24-hour emergencies, please call: 770.270.6243 or 

email dekalbwaterops@dekalbcountyga.gov. Thanks for your support.  
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